
 

2016 STRATEGIC FOCUS GRANTEES 

$48,500 was distributed to 5 organizations in the form of Strategic Focus Grants in 
2016 through the Community Impact grantmaking program. 

Association to Preserve Cape Cod, $5,000 to support the Cape Cod Restoration Coordination Center (RCC) to 
assist towns and communities with implementation and outreach for restoration projects. This grant will 
support the next phase of RCC capacity-building through expansion of the RCC staff, purchase of additional 
equipment and software for project assessment and planning, and provision of additional technical capacity 
internally and through an expanded network of partners and collaborators. 
 
Community Health Center of Cape Cod, $10,000 to support expansion of substance abuse treatment 
programming on Upper Cape Cod. Objectives of this project are to expand access to outpatient, medication 
assisted treatment, and to expand program design to provide partial day treatment, including intensive, 
integrated wellness, medical and mental health counseling. Currently, Community Health Center of Cape Cod 
provides more than 5,500 (2,256 medication assisted therapy and 3,244 other) substance abuse related visits 
annually. The goal of these expanded services will be to provide nearly 9,200 visits/encounters in the first year. 
 
Duffy Health Center, $15,000 to support a web-based health technology tool that offers real time data and 
reports to improve patient outcomes and to drive and measure improvements in population health management. 
Goals are to 1) enhance patient care management initiatives and 2) ensure that Duffy can meet the long-term 
technology demands tied to health reform initiatives.  
 
Lower Cape Outreach Council, $12,000 to support a full-service jobs center at LCOC headquarters in Orleans.  
Working with Career Opportunities, LCOC offers clients help with resume prep, interview skills, and online job 
searches. Beyond these services, clients can receive financial assistance in pursuing educational, training or 
certificate programs that can further their career or work objectives. LCOC is partnering with Cape Cod 
Community College and Cape Cod Technical High School to offer clients educational experiences that are 
immediately significant in terms of addressing employment needs right here on Cape Cod (i.e., medical fields, 
insurance industry, carpentry.) 
 
Mass Audubon Long Pasture Wildlife Sanctuary & the Sanctuaries of the Mid and Upper Cape, $6,500 to support 
Long Pasture’s School Program Coordinator position. In the last ten years, Long Pasture has increased the 
number served from just over 1,000 to 15,000 annually. This growth is primarily due to rapid increase in 
programmatic activity, particularly school programming, which has grown from 500 to over 4,000 students over 
the last 10 years. Long Pasture's five year strategic plan launched in 2013 calls for an increased focus on 
conservation science programs to children in local schools as a primary and pivotal aspect of future work. 
 


